
 

2023-2026 Collective Bargaining 
Agreement with the Teamsters, 

Local 174 
Seattle Public Schools is committed to making its online information accessible and 
usable to all people, regardless of ability or technology. Meeting web accessibility 
guidelines and standards is an ongoing process that we are consistently working to 
improve. 

While Seattle Public Schools endeavors to only post documents optimized for 
accessibility, due to the nature and complexity of some documents, an accessible version 
of the document may not be available. In these limited circumstances, the District will 
provide equally effective alternate access.  

For questions and more information about this document, please contact the following: 

 
Labor & Employee Relations Department 
LaborRelations@seattleschools.org 

The 2023-2026 CBA between SPS and Teamsters, Local 174 is a labor contract between 
the parties for the three-year period commencing September 1, 2023 and ending August 
31, 2026. 
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